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Dear Parents 

Wow, do they weeks fly by so fast. We just don’t keep up! I almost think that time flies…and says ‘goodbye’ 

as life zooms down the highway of eternity. Our thought for the week follows: Life’s Warning Signals 

An airplane pilot returned his flight full of passengers to the airport terminal because he had heard a sound 

that made him uncomfortable coming from the engine. The passengers weren’t delayed very long, and 

when they taxied a second time for take-off, one nervous woman asked if the problem had been solved. 

The flight attendant smiled as she looked the woman in the eye and said, “Yes, it has. We changed pilots.” 

Oh No! Ignoring the warning signals can be dangerous—and even 

deadly. When the Titanic sank, it had been steaming full speed 

ahead. Several iceberg warnings had been issued, but the crew had 

completely ignored the danger signals. People were dining, couples 

were dancing, children were sleeping, and the bands were playing on 

board. No one had any idea they were headed toward disaster. 

When the ship actually began to sink, the band began playing an old 

hymn, “Nearer My God to Thee.” But it was too late. Hundreds of 

people had already died and many more awaited drowning. God doesn’t want his children to walk into 

danger. In fact, he goes to great lengths to warn us against it. He uses two mighty alarms in our lives to 

warn us that we’re walking the wrong way. 

Alarm #1: His Holy Word. By taking the Bible seriously and studying the 

mistakes, trials, victories, and failures of those who have come and gone 

before us, God teaches us what to avoid. If you’ll make reading the Bible a 

priority in your life, God will make it a priority to speak to you through its 

words. 

Alarm #2: His Holy Spirit. The Holy Spirit works through our minds and our hearts to lead us in the right 

direction. Perhaps there have been times you’ve started to do something but felt “a warning.” That’s the 

work of the Holy Spirit! Or perhaps you did something you shouldn’t have, and your conscience started to 

bother you. That’s the Holy Spirit. By heeding God’s warnings, you can save yourself a lot of grief. By 

ignoring his danger signals, you’ll eventually experience disaster.  

God doesn’t want you simply to walk through life ignoring problems; he wants you to experience life 

abundantly! He wants to fill your days with meaning, purpose, and contentment. To experience life to the 

fullest, however, we must learn to pay attention to his warnings. 



Assembly Recognition 

This past week a number of medals and certificates were handed out in recognition of excellence by our 

learners, both in the Eisteddfod’s and in the sporting arenas. 

Frances Vorwerg takes part in the Alberton Eisteddfod as well as the 
Hamlet Eisteddfod. Our learners have excelled at both these venues and we 
are proud of the diplomas and certificates each one has brought home. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Cross Country 
 
Once again our athletes took honours 
and medals at the  East Rand event. 
Well done to you learners and a huge 
thanks to Ms Felix for the coaching, 
driving and fitness campaign to get 
our athletes over the line. 
 
A special mention to Inge Bierman who was chosen to represent Gauteng at the 
National Championships in September – to be held in East London. We wish you 
all the best!  
 
CP Soccer and Sport 

 
The school continues to grow in 
its soccer output as both able-
bodied and CP Soccer continues 
to allow our learners the 
opportunity to participate and 
enjoy the sport. Thank you to Ms 
Potgieter for arranging the sport 
fixtures (last week against 
Randeor) that our boys enjoy so 
much 

 
 



Arbour Day 
 
The school held a tree planting ceremony this past 
Tuesday, where all learners and staff where present to 
celebrate the occasion. 
 

 
 
 

A total of 10 Karee trees were planted down the side of the soccer field. These trees will grow strong and 
produce a wonderful cover for the area and will enhance the side of the field immeasurably. 
 
School Assessments 
 
We remind parents that the Senior Phase will start with assessments from next week and that the rest of 
the Phases will continue with class and work assessments. Please encourage your children to prepare and 
work hard as the end of the term will soon be upon us and the time for assessment submission also draws 
near. 
 
Contact the School 
 
The school has an open-door policy to meet, greet and communicate with parents and enquirers. Please 
don’t hesitate to make an appointment to visit the school to meet with the child’s teacher or the school 
management. We would love to hear from you….especially if it’s something positive. 
 
Bus Interruption 
 
Phumlani’s bus will not be on the circuit next Monday (10 Sept 2022) but will run from Tuesday to Friday. 
 
 
 
We trust you will have a wonderful weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 

Mark Lynch 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


